
From: Patricia Martin <pmartin2894@yahoo.com>  
Sent: Sunday, June 5, 2022 10:53 AM 
To: PUC: Clerks Office <ClerksOffice@PUC.NH.gov> 
Subject: Please accept my comment on docket DE 20-092 
 

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the sender. 

 
Dear Clerk of the PUC, 
 

I am addressing the following remarks to the Commissioners of the PUC. 
I live in Rindge, NH, and am chair of my town's energy 

commission.  Working with our DPW Director to keep down energy expenses 
has helped our town to keep our budget flat for years.  NHSAVES has been a 

big factor in helping us to replace lighting in all our buildings as well as many 

other projects.   
I have heard that you are changing the way that energy costs are calculated 

to make it more difficult for energy measures to qualify.   
I hope you understand how negligent you are being when there's an urgency 

to reduce pollution and the expense of meeting our energy needs?  The most 
cost effective way to do that is with energy efficiency programs.  All our 

energy needs will eventually be met with renewables, but energy efficiency 
can help make that problem a much smaller one to begin with and less 

expensive in the long run.   
Your actions in trying to kill or reduce the impact of the NHSAVES program 

are irresponsible and illogical.  Please grant a rehearing and actually LISTEN 
to the technical experts.  I'm sure you want to do what's right for the future 

of New Hampshire. 
Sincerely, 

Patricia Martin 

17 Farrar Road 
Rindge, NH 03461 
 


